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DWPS/Acad-PC/24-25 

Dear Parents, 
As we observed that many students have decided to stay at home to prepare for the 
Pre-Board 3 examinations which are scheduled from 20th, January 2025.We request 
your active involvement in monitoring your child's study routine and progress so that 
they can perform better in the Pre-board examinations. 
 

If you are busy and unavailable due to work to monitor your child study routine, 
kindly send them to the school so that the teachers can monitor and guide them 
so that they can perform well. 
 
Note- If students are staying at home to prepare the parents are solely 
responsible for their results. 
 
 

 

Principal 
Dr. N Jahnavi Reddy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


